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1.​ State Individuals Wrestling: We sent two Aggies off to compete at the Individual’s 
State tournament with a send-off walk through the MS/HS. Alex Baker, Aubree Mayr 
competed at Ford Field for the Aggies. Congrats to them both for their placements!!!  
 

 
 

 

 

 
2.​ Syrup on Tap: Mr. Sheridan and his classes tapped trees, hauled sap, and have boiled 

the syrup. After filtering and bottling, it will be ready for sale! Be on the lookout so you 
don’t miss out on getting yourself some.  
 

3.​ SAT Prep Continues: Our Khan competitions continue as students practice skills 
related to the Digital SAT. We will be hosting a practice test for our Juniors and are 
gearing up for success this Spring! ​
 



4.​ FFA State Convention: What an incredible three days at the Michigan FFA State 
Convention! We're so proud of all our students who joined us for either one or all three 
days. Congratulations to our contestants Kinley Sheridan and Felicity Ferrier! They both 
placed in the top five in the state in the Greenhand Public Speaking Contest and Creed 
Speaking Contest, respectively. 
 
Sophia Parent and Liz Dase were also rewarded for their incredible Supervised 
Agricultural Experiences by earning their State Degrees.  
 
Also a big thank you and great job to Haru Mayr and Kayla Swan who served as our 
Delegates at this year’s convention. 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 


